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Newsletter Week 4   17 August Term 3   2022

Kia ora Parents, Caregivers and Whānau:

A very warm welcome to our new staff members.

Erin Connolly                                             Rebecca Hope
Occupational Therapist                            Teacher Aide at TC3

Ngā mihi  Kind regards
Barrie Wickens
Principal

Term Dates for 2022
Term 3 Monday 25th July - Friday 30th September

Tuesday 20 September School Cross Country - Whole school event - The Domain
Term 4 Monday 17th October - Thursday 15 December Labour Day - Monday 24th October

There will be a survey coming out in the next week or so around developing our
Curriculum.

All respondents go into a draw to win a $100 countdown voucher.
The survey will be on line, but if you’d like a paper copy, please ask your child’s

teacher.

mailto:office@taurangaspecialschool.nz


Brookfield Satellite
Welcome to the newest student in our classroom, Jacob!

Jacob has settled right into our classroom routine and loves joining in with all
the activities.

Our class has been practising kicking in the water during our swimming
sessions in the nice warm pool at Base.  We have been using flutter boards,
the rail around the pool and hula hoops under the water to help us while we

use our strong legs to kick and make lots of splashes.



DRC - Devonport Road Campus

Tui (seniors) class have been using their
new  Bee cards to travel on the number 55 bus from town into Greerton, free of charge. We
are looking forward to using our cards to travel to different community facilities,  further
afield, in the future.
Tui also enjoys doing art activities using different media such as  paint, sand and used

magazines.

Pūkeko (junior) class has been visiting Tauranga Domain every week and practising for the
whole school cross country event.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in TSS on cross country day!


